Kimberlz Gibbons

From: Candace Soldano with Comfort First <installadmin@yourcomfortfirst.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2021 9:59 AM

To: Kimberly Gibbons

Cc: Victor Suglia; Beth Howard; Candace Soldano

Subject: Permit # EMRES1912-0019 - 210 Knollwood Ln - Ronald Schall

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Good Morning Kim,

Per our conversation, we wanted to let you know we have made every attempt possible to schedule the
final mech/elec hvac inspection regarding the above permit. All attempts were unsuccessful. This
customer has not paid us even though the job was completed. Case has been taken to court, I believe
they are assuming possession of the property etc, not entirely sure of all the specifics. We just wanted
to notify Harnett County so you could notate in your system why this was never inspected.

If you have any questions or concerns please let us know. Thank you and have a great day.

Warm Regards,

Candace Soldano

Installation Coordinator

Comfort First Heating & Cooling INC
7001 Lark Lane Sanford NC 27332
Direct Number 919-569-5161

Fax Number 919-292-0139
installadmin@yourcomfortfirst.com



